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Head teacher: Mrs L Sixsmith               Minds to learn hearts to care. 

St. Anne’s C.E. Primary School 

 Monday 4th November 
Dear Parents 
 
We are re-launching our ‘Children’s Rights’ work in school as we are taking part in 
the 30th anniversary of the Convention on the Rights of the Child with UNICEF. 
 
Paddington Bear is the UNICEF mascot and we have adopted him as our new class 
mascot too!  The children will be learning more about the convention and what it 
means for children to have universal rights around the world.  
 
As part of this work we are holding a draw for them to win a Paddington Bear 
bundle of goodies!  The cost will be £1 per entry and you are welcome to buy as 
many entries as you are able!  All the money raised will go towards another project 
where our Chaplaincy and Charities team will be supporting the work of one of our 
local churches to purchase new toys for children for Christmas. 
 
The winner will be drawn on Friday 15th November. 
 
If you would like to donate a toy to our appeal it would be also gratefully received. 
 
Please complete the form below and send the money in with your child for the 
appropriate amount. 
 
Many thanks for support as always (and sorry to mention Christmas this soon in the 
term!) 
 
 
 
 
Many thanks 
 
 
 
Catherine Simpson 
School Chaplain 
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Child’s name: _____________________ 
 
Class:  _____________________ 
 
Number of entries:   _______________ 
 

Closing date Thursday 14th November 2019 
 

 


